
 
City of Carrizo Springs 

Public Notice 

 

As 4th of July approaches the City of Carrizo Springs would 
like to remind residents that fireworks are not allowed in 
the city limits. 

The Hospital and Nursing Home areas are quiet zones and 
there will be extra patrol in those areas to enforce the 
unlawful use of fireworks. 

Any person found violating the provisions of Ordinance 
No. 506 may be fined up to $200 and the fire marshal or 
peace officer is authorized to seize any remaining 
fireworks and destroy them. 
 

Have a safe 4th of July weekend! 
 

For any further questions contact City Hall at (830) 876-2476. 
 
 


